
REQUEST FOR INFORMATION 
 
Our staff have been encountering homeless people (with the help of our police) while cleaning outdoor 
public washrooms. There may be drugs involved, and staff could be exposed to these dangerous drugs.  
 
Does anyone have a good procedure for staff on how to deal with this? If so, please contact: 
  
Ryan Poole | General Manager, Community Services 
Community Services | City of Camrose 
Ph: 780.672.9195 | rpoole@camrose.ca  
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